
 

Holland Massachusetts Board of Health 
Meeting Date: February 20, 2001 

Members in attendance: Sally Blais, Dave Kowalski 
Meeting Opened: 7:30 PM 
Meeting Closed: 8:30 PM 

 
Sally motioned, Dave seconded – Meeting Opened 7:30PM 
 
Minutes of previous meeting were read and accepted as written. 
 
Doug and Julie Schutz – 10 Blodgett Drive came in to find out about their legal options 
concerning a Title-5 septic system that was installed just prior to their purchase of the property.  
They explained that the pump was sub-standard (a sump-pump) and had to be replaced. 
 
Sally explained that the BOH had no jurisdiction and that the Schutz’s should bring the matter to 
small claims court to receive relief. 
 
No one else came in and Sally motioned and Dave seconded the meeting was adjourned at 
8:30 pm 
 


